WINDHAM COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE

Sheriff Mark R. Anderson PO Box 266, Newfane VT 05345 Tel: (802) 365-4942 Fax: (802) 365-4945



Tuesday, July 30, 2019

Town of Windham 5976 Windham Hill RD Windham, VT 05349

Dear Selectboard,

As some of you no doubt read in the papers, I was appointed by Governor Phil Scott on July 11th, 2019 as the Sheriff of Windham County. While new to this particular role, I am entering my sixteenth year serving Windham County and it is likely we have already met, or at least conversed in some capacity.

The Windham County Sheriff's Office (WCSO) is an organization of dedicated, motivated, highly trained professionals. We provide services both conspicuous and discreet throughout Windham County and Vermont, including but not limited to: community policing, prisoner transportation, civil process, regional dispatching, functioning as the county fingerprint station, and coordinating regional crash reduction efforts. Via this letter, I'm hoping to make clear my intention to both continue these services, while possibly expanding them to meet your own individual, community-specific needs.

Already, I have identified new and better ways to serve Windham County than in the past. We've begun to reduce municipal costs in emergency dispatching; enhanced our staff to handle criminal investigations and quality of life policing issues; and we're helping to place the county at Vermont's forefront in responding to opioid related deaths, specifically training our staff in responding to this crisis and developing interdisciplinary relationships with partners.

These are only some of the issues that we've identified, but I am sensitive to Windham County's diversity and the many unique needs of the towns within it. As such, I would like to make this an open-ended offer of dialogue with each and every town or village, whether the WCSO has an active contract with you or not. I would, in short, like to make this transition of leadership an opportunity to hear issues that affect you, and to tailor whatever services we can provide you in the future.

Yours in service,

Mark R. Anderson

Sheriff of Windham County





Windham Town Clerk <windham.town@gmail.com>

Cargill Salt Quote Letters 2019-2020 Season

1 message

Sara Kaminski <Sara_Kaminski@cargill.com>
To: Sara Kaminski <Sara_Kaminski@cargill.com>

Tue, Jul 30, 2019 at 11:09 AM

Good Afternoon,

Thank you for your patience in receiving salt quote letters for this upcoming winter season. We are planning to send out quote letters in the next few weeks, as we are waiting for the Vermont AOT to finalize the state pricing. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out via phone or email.

Thank you!

Sara Kaminski Bid Analyst

Salt, Road Safety

Cargill

Helping the world thrive

direct: 800-600-7258 x 4781 or 440-716-4781 fax: 952-404-8491
24950 Country Club Blvd # 450 North Olmsted, OH 44070 | sara_kaminski@cargill.com
www.cargill.com